CITY OF JENKINS
COUNTY OF CROW WING
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Official notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission of Jenkins, Minnesota will hold a
Public hearing on Monday the 4™ day of November, 2024 after the hour of 6:00 PM in the
Council Chambers located at 33861 Cottage Avenue, Jenkins, MN.

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider:

An application submitted by TW Miller Corporation, 33361 Jenkins Avenue, PID #26340537,
for a variance. The variance is related to City Ordinance 150.034 (B) related to setback
minimums.

Persons wishing to comment should attend the meeting or send written comments on or before
Thursday, October 31, 2024 at 12:00 PM to the Office of the City Clerk, City of Jenkins, 33861
Cottage Avenue, Jenkins, MN 56474 or via email to krista.okerman@cityofienkins.com. A staff
report will be made available at City Hall typically one week prior to the scheduled meeting.

Dated this 16™ day of October, 2024.
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Kr1 a A. Okerman, City Clerk

Posted October 16, 2024

Published: October 23, 2024



